
Hello 
  My name is Shelby Hawks and I live in White River Junction.  I am the recipient of post 
permanency services from easterseals Vermont. 
Please increase base funding for Post Permanency Services Programs 
by $300,000. 
 
My husband and I adopted 4 children.  Two of them are still minors.  We would not have taken 
on this challenge if we had not had the ability to access post permanency services.  They remind 
us of the things we need to do to make our adoptive family strong and help us navigate other 
services that are required to make us successful. 
 
Again, please increase base funding for Post Permanency Services Programs 
by $300,000.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
Shelby Hawks 
 
 


